
LEGAL AD 

 

Sealed qualification packages for engineering firms interested in pre-qualifying to provide  

engineering consultant services for Sewer Expansion Projects will  be received in the office of the 

Purchasing and Stores Division, Emerald Coast Utilities Authority, located in the Emergency 

Operations Support Addition, 9255 Sturdevant Street, Ellyson Industrial Park, Pensacola, Florida 

32514, until 2:00 p.m., local time, Tuesday, March 28, 2023 at which time bids submitted will be 

publicly opened and read aloud in Room 2202, Finance Conference Room. Information may be 

obtained free of charge from ECUA, Purchasing and Stores Division (850-969-6350), or via email 

at tony.howard@ecua.fl.gov, or on the Bidnet Direct website www.bidnetdirect.com/florida 

/emeraldcoastutilitiesauthority on the web at www.ecua.fl.gov. Packages received after 2:00 p.m., 

local time, Tuesday, March 28, 2023, will be returned unopened. ECUA reserves the right to reject 

any and all packages and re-advertise. 

Bid proposal must be clearly marked on the envelope: 

 

BID: Pre-Qualification for Engineering Consultant Services for Sewer Expansion Projects 

 

BID NUMBER: CC2023-10 

 

Proposed advertisement date: February 23, 2023 
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